Ethnomusicology Section

16th September, 1966.

Dr. Mancy Munn, 914 South Avenue, Apt. G14, Secane, Pa., U.S.A.

Dear Nancy,

Now it is your turn to 'sing me'! I have been quite horrified to note that your last letter is dated 29th June. Thank you for it and for the enclosed "handlist entry". The corrections will have to go in the next edition, should there ever be one. I am very sorry about this but the publication was literally "rushed to press" last April. As soon as they send me spare copies from Canberra, you shall have yours.

My "record booklet" has now grown to "book" size and I have had to write a shorter version for use with the discs. I seem to have been doing nothing else all this year and will be very glad to get to the end of it.

In ten days I leave Melbourne for another trek north, this time to Queensland and the Gulf Country. The 'wet' will have started before I get very far but at this time I hope to make contact more easily with singers on some of the cattle stations.

I am looking forward to seeing the August AA.

Congratulations on the acceptance of your paper! You may see a small contribution (review) in the same issue by one you know.

Sydney. I attended a lecture he gave to the music students here. He has a fluent delivery and handles his material attractively. The Department of Anthropology here seems to have lost many of its adherents. Am not sure about the reason. How about applying for a job?

Time marches on and I still have much to do. The girls are both well. Josephine is still teaching and also the mother of three. Carolyn and Peter are both teaching in London and motoring round Europe in their spare time. Their last letter came from Germany.

Affectionate regards to you. Keep well and happy.

Yours sincerely,